Glenfield Infant School
together we nre prillignt

Regular reminders!

- Please remember to
bring back your
child’s reading book

What we are up to

We have some exciting plans next week! As we continue
learning new sounds, we will be tucking into some cake,
using glow sticks, and making our own octopuses and
kites!

We will also be learning to rhyme next week. We will play
many games which help us to notice rhyming objects and
match them together. Even attempting to create our very
own sequence of rhymes. Please, if you read a book that
contains rhymes, take the time to talk about it at home.

each Friday so that it
can be changed.
Thanks so much!

Check us out
practising our
scissor skills ...
cutting spring
onions, green
beans, and
lettuce!

-  Please remember
book bags every day.

Thank you so much.
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Stay and play!

We have our first stay and play
this Tuesday, if you arrive at 2:30
and come in via the office, Mrs
Sharlott will be in the hall to talk
phonics! Then you will have a
chance to come and look at our
classrooms.

Thank you for your
continued support.

The Year R team

Phonics and handwriting:

We will be continuing with phonics after we have
learned i,n,m,d this week! We will be learning 4
more sounds (g o c k). So please do ask your children
what sound they have learnt each day to ensure they

remember it. We appreciate all your help in this. We
will also be sending home phonics cards in book
bags Friday, as extra practise.




